Our ref: KH/SF/Y9 Progress Evening

14<sup>th</sup> February 2023



Dear Parent/Carer,

Rescheduled date for Year 9 Progress Evening- Thursday 9th March 2023.

As you may be aware the National Education Union is scheduled to undertake strike action on Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> March 2023. This coincides with your child's Year 9 Progress Evening.

It is important that parents and carers have the opportunity to engage with their child's teachers, particularly as the Year 9 Key Stage 4 Pathways process is starting in the next half term. Therefore, we have rescheduled the Year 9 Progress Evening, this will now be held on Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> March 2023.

Your child will receive a letter prior to half term with further information about this Progress Evening and the upcoming pathways process.

If you have any further queries about Progress Evening please contact Mr Kilvert (Deputy Headteacher).

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher











Barr Beacon School